
Admission Consultation 

on St Thomas’ C of E VA Primary School 
proposed school admission 

arrangements for 2026/27 school year. 
 

Friday 13th December 2024 - Friday 24th  
January 2025 

 

This consultation invites you to give your 
views about the school’s proposed admission 
arrangements for 2026/27.  Details of the 

consultation, the full proposed admission       
arrangements and a consultation response form 
be found on the school’s website: 
 

www. st-thomasheaton.stockport.sch.uk 

 

All consultation information is available (upon 

request) from the school. 
 

You can respond to this consultation before 

The closing date on 24th January 2025 in 
one of the following ways:- 
 

Download the response form and return the 
completed form to:- 
bren.billington@st-
thomasheaton.stockport.sch.uk  
 

 

Write to: 
Bren Billington, St Thomas’ C of E VA Primary 

School, Wellington Road North, Heaton Chapel, 
Stockport.  SK4 4QG 

 

 

Who do we consult with? 

Parents of children between the ages of 
2 and 18.           

Other people in the area who may have 
an interest in the proposed    admis-
sions arrangements. 

All other admissions authorities within 
the relevant area. 

Stockport Council. 

Diocese of Manchester. 

Neighbouring Local Authorities 

Other VA Primary Schools in Stockport 

 

 


